
Written Agreement Change 

Please note, after January 31, 2022, all written agreement changes will need 

to be submitted via PALS at www.pals.pa.gov. 

  

The Written Agreement Change can be initiated by either the supervising 

physician or physician assistant.   

  

If initiated by the supervising physician, go to the “Professional License 

Details.”  Click on the pencil icon besides the active written agreement. 

  

If initiated by the physician assistant, go to the “Relationship/Association.”  

Click on the pencil icon besides the written agreement. 

 

 

An email confirming the filing of the change will be sent to both the 

supervising physician and physician assistant. 

 

http://www.pals.pa.gov/

